TOWN OF FAIRFAX
STAFF REPORT
Department of Planning and Building Services

TO: Fairfax Planning Commission

DATE: November 13, 2015

FROM: Jim Moore, Director of Planning and Building Services

RE: 31 Bolinas Road; staff report on modification of use permit for

entire building

The report for this item will be ready by 5 PM on Monday November 16, 2015.
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